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Join us and enjoy conversation with Minato International Association members. Foreign 

newcomers and residents can ask about problems they are having in their daily lives 

in Japan. We look forward to meeting you! 

   

For inquiries & reservations, please contact MIA Office by e-mail or by phone. 

When: October 28 (Sat), 2023  10:00 - 12:00 noon 

 

How to participate: Please make reservation by phone or email  

 

Venue: Minato International Association (MIA) office 

Come to MIA office and chat with our members. 

We will practice social distancing at the meeting. 

You can bring your favorite drink. 

 

 

Minato International Association (MIA) 

 Toei Kita Aoyama 1-Chome Apartments, Building 3, B1 

 1-6-3 Kita Aoyama; Minato-ku, Tokyo 107-0061 

 Phone:  (03) 6440-0233  

 Email: office@minato-intl-assn.gr.jp 

  

Minato International Association (MIA)

  

A free event for foreign newcomers and residents 
 

 

~Orientation to life in Japan~ 


